
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 
 

Aug 25th, 2023 
 
 
Dear Fellow Choristers, 
 
Please note that there will be an Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the membership of the Mississauga 
Festival Choir on Monday, September 25th, 2023 at 8:45pm in the Auditorium at Cooksville United 
Church (2500 Mimosa Row, Mississauga, ON L5B 1P7). Among the items for business will be a vote to 
approve the financial statements as of June 30th, 2023, the budget for the current season, election of 
the Board of Directors and approval of changes to our Constitution. 
 
The agenda, list of motions, financial statements and the budget, along with any other supporting 
documents will be posted on the members’ site under Governance/General Meetings. Please review 
these attachments carefully prior to the meeting. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all on September 25th and take part in this exciting aspect of the life of our 
choir. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Joe Chan 
President, Mississauga Festival Choir  


